

Dear Elizabeth Mason,

Regarding Expiration Dates/MFG Date on Dietary Supplements

The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) does not require expiration dates on dietary supplements; manufacturers/ distributors may choose to print them on products.

We are currently undergoing studies to extend the self-life of all TLC products. TLC products may have longer shelf-life than what was previous stated. Because of that, TLC products are currently undergoing stability studies. Until the studies are concluded all expiration dates have been removed and replaced with manufacturing date (MFG). Federal Code of Rules & Regulations (FDA) allows Dietary Supplement distributors to utilize manufacturing date (MFG) while a product is undergoing stability testing. Although stability testing isn't required for Dietary Supplements, an established Best By or Expiration Date is determined by the data collected in the study. Moreover, TLC products undergo extensive test to ensure customers are receiving the best product possible. All products are safe to consume and meet 100% label claim.

If you have any questions about your product, please contact TLC Customer Service Department: 810-471-3812

Sincerely,

Total Life Changes Quality Control